

April 2023 Membership Newsletter

Welcome to the 2023 fishing season! The Timberline Fishing Club leadership has undergone some changes. Steve Ward and Ron Curry decided not to pursue another term in office as our Chairman and Secretary/Treasurer. In their place Larry Kastner and Tyler Walker were elected to succeed them and join the other members of the board.

First of all, we all owe a great deal of gratitude to both Steve and Ron. They served the club with dedication and commitment while guiding the club through some turbulent waters. We appreciate the years of devoted service they provided and their foresight in solving the problems on the horizon. They have left their leadership positions in excellent standing.

As your new Chairman, I will do my best to uphold the high standards of sportsmanship, camaraderie, and fellowship that our club was founded upon. Enjoy the 2023 season. I look forward to seeing you all at the lakes!

Larry Kastner Chairman

GATE CODE IS ON YOUR MEMBERSHIP CARD - KEEP IT IN YOUR POSSESSION

New this year: both member & guest hanging mirror vehicle placards.

Vehicle placards should be hung from your vehicle rear-view mirror & displayed at all times.

TFC CONTACT INFORMATION

Chairman	Larry Kastner	719-659-3940	lkas748@aol.com
Secretary / Treasurer	Tyler Walker	719-330-3498	tfcfishclub@gmail.com
Fish	Tom Thieme	719-464-5915	tomth2326@gmail.com
Sanitation	Steve Eivins	719-630-3772	seivins2530@msn.com
CC Council Liaison	Bruce Brown	719-640-9382	brown316@live.com
CC Sergeant at Arms	Steve DiCamillo	719-660-2896	dven65@aol.com
CC Facilities Liaison	Jim Larsen	719-650-6912	jazzbowjim@gmail.com
Caretaker	Del Crawford	719-412-1503	solerra-melody@live.com